
Hello 3M, 

 
It is nearly the end of the school year and what an unusual year it 
has been! We started off together in September with the whole 
year ahead of us. When you joined Year3 and KS2, a lot of you 
were anxious and worried about the changes that you faced, but 
I’m pleased to say that you all have done me proud with the hard 
work and effort you put into your work every day along with the 
great team spirit you all showed to each other, helping and caring 
for everyone in our class. I couldn't have asked for more. 

Our time as a class was cut short in March, but it has been 
wonderful to see that your enthusiasm to learn has continued, as I 
have seen from all the great work that has been shared on the 
home learning platform from your emails and photos. Well done! 

A big thank you to parents for all their support throughout the 
year. 

Finally, I hope that you have 
enjoyed your time in Year 3 and 
wish you all the best in Year 4. 

 

Miss Mahay     

 

Hello 3R!   

I became your teacher in January and by the end of the first week, 
you had all settled into the new routines in our classroom. You all 
worked on your behaviour for learning and it was fantastic to see 
everyone trying their best with their work, even in subjects you found 
a bit more challenging. It was lovely getting to know you all and I 
absolutely loved teaching you and seeing the progress you were 
making. You impressed me with your keen enthusiasm and your 
willingness to work with each other; we had such great team work! 
Thank you to all my brilliant helpers and those of you that made me 
smile every day! 

We had no idea when lockdown started that it would continue for this 
length of time, in these unprecedented times. Thank you so much for 
all aspects of your home learning: your fantastic emails, photos, videos 
and the wonderful creative things you have been doing at home.   

I would like to thank you all for making my time at Woodthorne such 
a happy one; it was a real pleasure and privilege to teach you, I am 
going to miss you all very, very much and I wish you all the best in 
Year 4. Keep working hard and keep trying your best! You are all 
amazing! 

Thank you parents for all your support, it has been wonderful and 
greatly appreciated; I am so proud of your lovely children, they are a 
credit to you all. 

Best wishes, Mrs Weston xxx   

                                            

Always working 
hard at home 
and school. 
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This will be the last newsletter from Year 3 as the next one will be 
from Year 4 welcoming you to the next stage of your education. 
Thank you for all the wonderful photos and work you have sent us 
over the last few months.  
 
Good luck in year 4 from Miss Mahay, Mrs Weston and Miss Edwards. 

Here is a small selection of the 
photos you have sent in. It looks 
like the children have been hav-
ing a fabulous time being crea-
tive! 

Keean made 
a model of a 
Shaduf with 
things he 
found around 
his home. 

Annabelle says, “I’m never happier than 
when I’m doing something arty and crafty!” 

Darcee designed a menu from the 
1970s 


